
 

New Service For Reporting Suspicious Emails 

The National Cyber Security Council (NCSC) have launched a 

new reporting service for suspicious emails.  

 

Anyone can now forward suspicious emails to 

report@phishing.gov.uk  

 

The service has been co-developed with the City of London 

Police. As well as taking down malicious sites, it will also help 

by identifying new patterns in online offending.  

 

For further information: 

https://www.ncsc.gov.uk/information/report-suspicious-emails  

 

If you think you have been a victim of fraud or a cyber crime, 

please contact Action Fraud on 0300 123 2040 or contact 

www.actionfraud.police.uk.  
 

 

Message Sent By 

Sharon May (Nottinghamshire County Council, Trading Standards Officer, Notts) 
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